
April 26, 2022 

Dear Keeneyville District 20 Families, 

The last month of school is just around the corner and we need your help to plan ahead for next year and 
the summer.  Registration opens on Monday, May 2 for the 2022-2023 School Year and for D20 Summer 
School.  We strongly encourage you to register soon to take advantage of the Early Bird Discount and to 
help us plan for staffing.  We also ask that families please register for the 2022-23 School Year, before 
registering for summer school.   

All registration Information, step-by-step instructions, and direct links can be found on our district website 
https://www.esd20.org/ under the “Registration” tab.  Please complete all of the registration steps closely 
so that your student is fully enrolled. 

1. REGISTRATION FOR 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR:  ECC & K is open now;  Grades 1-8 opens Monday, 5/2 
We will use the same online registration process as last year, asking all families upload their Proof of 
Residency documentation in Skyward (STEPS 1-3), submit online payment of registration and technology 
fees in the Keeneyville Webstore (STEP 4), and complete the online Student Registration Forms in 
Skyward (STEPS 5-10).    
 
We will offer an Early Bird Discount of $50 Off Registration Fee through May 31 for all K-8 students.  
We encourage you to please register early to take advantage of this discount and to help us plan ahead 
with staffing and other issues. 
 

2. REGISTRATION FOR D20 SUMMER SCHOOL:  Registration will be open Monday, 5/2 to Friday, 5/13 
Our free summer program is available to all D20 students who are entering Kindergarten in 2022-23 
(NEW “Kindergarten Kick-off Program!”) through current 8th Grade.  Classes will run from June 13 
through July 14, 8:30am-12:00pm on Mondays through Thursdays (no class on 7/4), at Spring Wood.  
Free breakfast, lunch, and busing is available for all students.  See Flyer for all details ENGLISH / SPANISH   
 
An optional afternoon enrichment program will be offered by ARTSiE (formerly Literacy Through The 
Arts) for all interested D20 Summer School students, from 12-2:30pm Mondays through Thursdays at 
Spring Wood.  Please contact laura@artsined@org with any questions and register here: ENGLISH / 
SPANISH 

We will host an optional Registration Open House with in-person assistance for all families on Wednesday, 
May 18 from 4:00pm-7:00pm at Spring Wood.  Staff will be available to help you go through the online 
registration process, please bring all of your residency documents and log-in credentials. 

Please contact your school or district office, or email registration@esd20.org with any questions or if you 
need assistance.  Thank you for helping us to get your student ready for the summer and next school year! 

Sincerely, 

 

Julie Relihan 
Director of Strategic Operations 
Keeneyville School District 20 
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